-----Original Message-----

From: Justdmac9@cs.com [mailto:Justdmac9@cs.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 1:33 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: another fraud upon the People

Recent official comments by the Panel has made 

       it clear now that the Commission is not going to address the issue of Constitutionally illegal Taxation.  Further, that the Commission is not working in the best interests of The People and the Causes of Freedom in the United States of America.  

             the Rev. D. Elde McClung

                   Chapel Taruha (Truth and Reason Unitarian Humanist

Agnostic)

                   Delde-li on Teverbaugh, WV 

